
 

 

 TODDLER ROOM NEWSLETTER 

If you are planning holiday over the summer, please 
inform toddler room staff or Jola so we can plan 
activities accordingly, thank you. 
 
Please put sunscreen on your child before bringing 
them to daycare, we will re-apply sunscreen for 
afternoon outdoor play.  The daycare provides 
sunscreen, however if you have one specifically you 
prefer for your child to wear please bring it in. 
 
Please check your child’s cubby at the end of the day 
for artwork and dirty and wet clothing. 
 

 

 

Because the weather has turned very hot at times we 
ask that parents make sure your child has lots of extra 
clothing, and, please label this clothing. 
 
We will be doing many activities that involve water 
over the summer, especially on our very hot days to 
keep cool.  We ask that you provide your child with a 
towel and bathing suit for these days, or lots of extra 
clothing for changing.  
 
As well, please bring appropriate shoes for water play 
and getting wet, or bring a pair of extra shoes.  
 
The toddler room will post a summertime activity 
calendar for parents.  
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REMINDERS: 

MATTHEW JOHN DAYCARE 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
Everett turns 2 on July 16th!! 
 

FINALLY, WELCOMES AND GOODBYES 
 
We say goodbye to our toddler friend’s Lennox, 
Simon, Lias, Oscar and Misha, who all graduate to 
the pre-school room in July. 
 
We welcome our new friend’s Daniel, Spencer, 
Everett and Beatrice to our toddler classroom. 
 

SUMMERTIME IS HERE, HOORAY! 
 


